

Seaview

Bill Maitland billtippy1947@gmail.com To: Elisa Buckley buckleyje5@gmail.com Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 4:27 PM

Thank You, the City of Vancouver has just approved my next project after 3 1/2 years. This is going to take up a lot of my time,

I will, the next time I am at Seaview, in two weeks, I will install the new deadbolts on the cable room doors, I will be giving you and the board members a master key that works on all HOA common area doors.

Good luck on dealing with the situations that you will be finding out about.

There is never a dull moment with the Seaview owners.

Bill

On Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 3:20 PM Elisa Buckley <buckleyje5@gmail.com> wrote: Dear Bill,

We want to thank you for your decades of service and commitment to Seaview- both to the Association of Unit Owners and to the Seaview condominium building itself. You have been instrumental in the management of the association and have dedicated a significant amount of time and resources to the upkeep and maintenance of the building. It is our hope that you will continue to play a significant role in the maintenance of Seaview. The Board of Directors is confident that together we can ensure the Seaview Condominium building is well maintained for decades to come and we look forward to you sharing your knowledge, skills and resources to help us move into the future. If you are willing to lead the Maintenance Committee, the BOD would love to appoint you. Again, thank you for all the tireless hours and dedication you have given to Seaview.

Sincerely,

Elisa, Mark and Jeff Seaview BOD

On Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 2:05 PM Bill Maitland billtippy1947@gmail.com wrote:

Dear BOD, per conceal I am to inform you that as of today June 6, 2022 I am resigning as chairman of The Association of Unit Owners of Seaview Condominiums..

You can rely on this email as my official notification.

Good Luck and I wish you the best.

William Maitland